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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Children in Need 2023 – Friday 17th November 
 
On Friday the 17th November, we will be raising money for this year’s BBC Children in Need 
Appeal with a non-uniform day and a cake sale. 
 
On this day, children can wear their own clothes to school in return for a £2 donation. Payment 
can be made via this link or in cash on the day. 
 
Please ensure your child/children are wearing appropriate clothing (including a coat) and 
footwear! 
 
There will also be a cake sale for everyone from 3:30pm in the hall. Please bring any donations of 
cakes, biscuits etc. into school on Thursday or on Friday morning. Children will need change if 
they wish to buy cakes after school on the day. Items will cost 50p each.  Also, please remember 
we are a nut-free school. All donations must be accompanied by a list of ingredients in case of 
any allergies. 
 
We look forward to raising money for this great cause. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Louise Harland and Miss Ella Stevens 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12825

